
PERRIS	UNION	HIGH	SCHOOL	DISTRICT	
COMMUNITY	CONCERNS	FROM	

November	18,	2015	
BOARD	OF	TRUSTEES	MEETING	

AND	
RESPONSES	BY	DISTRICT	ADMINISTRATION	

	
	
CONCERN:	 	 	A	Perris	High	School	parent	 spoke	about	 the	concerns	he	 shared	with	 the	Board	at	 the	
October	 21st	 Board	 Meeting.		 Again,	 the	 parent	 alleges	 that	 the	 football	 coaches	 are	 "bullying"	
students	during	practices.			
	
RESPONSE:		The	Principal	has	met	with	this	parent	on	multiple	occasions.		The	parent's	concerns	have	
not	been	substantiated.	
	
CONCERN:		A	Heritage	High	School	teacher	shared	concerns	about	student	and	staff	safety	at	Heritage	
High	 School.		 He	 recommended	 that	 the	 District	 send	 more	 students	 to	 the	 Academy	 in	 order	 to	
improve	school	and	classroom	behavior	throughout	the	District.			
	
RESPONSE:	 	The	 teacher’s	perspective	 runs	 contrary	 to	 the	Positive	Behavior	 Intervention	Strategies	
that	are	being	implemented	in	schools	and	districts	nationwide.		District	Administration	contends	that	
the	process	 to	send	students	 to	 the	Academy	 is	a	 sound	due	process	procedure.	 	Moreover,	District	
Administration	 is	 working	 with	 Heritage	 High	 School	 Administration	 on	 strategies	 to	 reduce	 the	
number	of	student-to-student	altercations.	
	
	
	
	

	


